
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

3. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE - REPORT OF 16 APRIL 2004 
 
 The Board considered the report and recommendations of the Committee’s meeting held on 16 April 

2004 and decided: 
 
 3.1 HARAKEKE STREET – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 
 
 3.1.1 Harakeke Street – Pedestrian Safety 
 
  That the proposed project to improve pedestrian safety and convenience at the 

Harakeke Street Avon River bridge be endorsed for consultation with the local 
community. 

 
 3.1.2 Harakeke Street/Rochdale Street – Traffic Concerns 
 
 1. That the report be received. 
 
 2. That the residents’ various concerns be further addressed at the time of the 

reconstruction of Rochdale Street (2006/07) and Harakeke Street (2008/09). 
 
 3. That the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board explore the option of 

Harakeke Street (Rochdale to Kilmarnock) being advanced in the programme from 
the 2008/09 year. 

 
 3.2 CYCLE STRATEGY – DRAFT UPDATED 2004 VERSION 
 
  That the submission prepared on the Council’s revised Cycle Strategy, as amended, be 

adopted. 
 
 3.3 AVICE HILL RESERVE – FRONTAGE ENHANCEMENT 
 
  That the proposal for the enhancement of the frontage of the Avice Hill Reserve be approved for 

consultation with the local residents and users of the Avice Hill Art and Craft facility. 
 
 3.4 RIVERSIDE PLANTING 
 
  That the Wairarapa Stream site and the Avon River site be submitted for assessment. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


